
 

 

 

 

 
 
Tel: (021) 0014 312        

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Resident, 
 
I am sure you have all noticed the massive increase in food prices over the past 3 months in 
particular. 
 
We have been informed by FEDICS that due to the increased pricing in food, fuel, and 
utilities they have been pressurised by these costs to increase their selling prices. 
 
Fedics has been operating in our village since the 1st of March 2023, although there has 
been some ups and downs, we believe on the whole it has been a positive relationship and 
improvement from our previous supplier. 
 
As of 18 August, the following prices will be implemented: 
 

Estate Current  New Pricing Percentage 

Noordhoek 

Daily Meals R 65.00 R 72.00 10% 

Sunday Lunch (Lamb) R 145.00 R 160.00 10% 

Sunday Lunch R 125.00 R 138.00 10% 

    

 
 
Although this increase is drastic, it is necessary for Fedics to keep operating within the 
village at a high standard. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stephan Lloyd 
  
Village Manager 

 


